
OFFICIAL  ELECTION  NOTIFICATION 

TO:     City of Hancock Precinct 2 Voters 

 

The City Council took action on March 16, 2016 to change the Precinct 2 polling location. 

You are hereby notified by the City Clerk that your polling location has changed for any General, 

Primary and Special  Federal, State or City Election effective immediately. 

 

Old polling location:   Barkell Elementary School, 1401 N. Elevation Street, Hancock 

NEW POLLING LOCATION:  Hancock Fire Hall, 900 Ethel Avenue, Hancock 

City of Hancock 

Karen Haischer, CMC                                                                                                                                            

City Clerk 

                

 


